
 

Dear Parents & Carers 

I would like to draw your attention to the road safety and parking information below as concerns 

about children’s safety have been raised again by patents, and residents particularly parking on the 

bend by the old Methodist chapel on Top Street at the field side of the school. 

The key messages I would like to highlight are: 

 Please do not park on the bend by the Old Methodist Church 

 Please do not park on the bend in Dame Lane by the entrance to the school drive 

 Please use the one way system shown below. 

 

Using this route would stop cars turning around in Top Street and ease congestion in Dame Lane. 

 

Please Do Not Park Here 


